
 

 

 
June 18, 2018 

 

 

 

Edward C. Burlingame       

801 S. Main 

Milton-Freewater, Oregon 97862 

 

REFERENCE:  Transfer Application T-12312   

 

Enclosed is a copy of the final order approving your water right transfer application. 

 

Also enclosed are certificates issued to confirm the historic change in point of diversion 

approved by the final order contained herein.  Please read this documents carefully and abide by 

the requirements. 

 

If you have any questions related to the approval of this transfer, you may contact your 

caseworker, Ken Dowden, by telephone at 541-278-5456 or by e-mail at  

Ken.D.Dowden@oregon.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Sarah Henderson 

Transfer and Conservation Section 

 

cc: Transfer Application file T-12312  

Greg Silbernagel, District 5 Watermaster (via e-mail) 
 Molly Reid, Agent/Consultant, EA Engineering, Science & Technology, Inc. PBC 

 

Enclosures 


